
Term Dates 
Thursday 6th March bring in our

favorite stories.

End of term 4th April 2025

Term 5 Begins 22nd April

Dear Apple Blossom Parents,

March is here, and we have a heartwarming and fun-filled week planned

for your little ones! We’re excited to share all the details with you.

🥞 Pancake Pretend Play!

The fun doesn’t stop there! This week, the children will be pretending to

make pancakes—mixing ingredients, flipping them high, and of course,

“eating” their creations with giggles and smiles. This imaginative play

helps develop their fine motor skills and creativity. Feel free to ask

them about their favorite pancake toppings when they get home!

👋 A Fond Farewell to Charlotte

We are sad to announce that we have said goodbye to Charlotte as she

embarks on an exciting new adventure in Australia. Charlotte has been a

wonderful part of our nursery family, and she will be greatly missed by

the children and staff alike. We wish her all the best in her new journey

and hope she creates amazing memories along the way!

Monthly Newsletter

🎉 Join Us to Celebrate Our 1st Anniversary! 🎉

📅 Date: 26.04.25
⏰ Time: 1pm

📍 Venue: Apple Blossom Nursery

🌟 A Warm Welcome to Ellie and Issi!
We are thrilled to introduce Ellie and Issi,
who joined us last week at Apple Blossom

Nursery! They have already made a
fantastic start, and we are excited for you

and your children to get to know them
better. Ellie and Issi bring a lot of

enthusiasm and fresh ideas, and we are
sure they will be wonderful additions to our

team.
Please join us in welcoming them and making

them feel at home!

Parenting Tip: Practice the 5-
Minute Tidy Up! 🧸

Turn cleaning into a fun and
manageable task by setting a

timer for 5 minutes and
challenging your child to pick up
as many toys as possible. Play
their favorite song to make it

enjoyable! This helps teach
responsibility and keeps your

space tidy—one small step at a
time. 🎶💖




